## PATCHAM JUNIOR SCHOOL CLUB NEWSLETTER – YR 6

## DATES CLUBS WILL RUN FOR 9 WEEKS

(except the boys football club which is 8 weeks from 30/1)

MON 14<sup>TH</sup> JAN
TO
FRIDAY 22ND MAR

**COST** 

£9 FOR LUNCHTIME SESSIONS

£18 FOR AFTER
SCHOOL SESSIONS
(except the boys
football club which
is £16 for 8 weeks)

Except Japanese club which is £22.50 for the term

If your child is entitled to free school meals a concession may be made.
Please contact the school office in respect of this.

## **SPRING TERM 2019**

Welcome to the 2<sup>nd</sup> Patcham Junior Schools Clubs newsletter for this academic year.

We try to run a variety of clubs and to offer something to all year groups.

We are really pleased to let you know we have a few new school clubs starting this term - Ukulele, Lego, Just Dance and Mindfulness.

Mindfulness club is a club where children can come and relax after a long day at school. At mindfulness club, we relax by colouring in, listening to soothing music and by having some time to meditate and forget about anything that is worrying or stressing us. We leave mindfulness club feeling happy and calm.

For Ukulele club the school will provide these so there is no need to have their own.

The Just Dance Club is dancing to videos from the Just Dance website.











Payment for clubs is via ParentPay and can be made between the 19<sup>th</sup> December at 6pm and Fri the 4<sup>th</sup> January. Please ensure that your child wishes to join the club before making payment as unfortunately refunds cannot be made.

## PLEASE NOTE, PICK-UP ARRANGEMENTS

In order to keep children safe it is vital that they are collected from school clubs. The only exception is if we have a permission slip stating that your child is allowed to walk home alone or you have given permission via ParentPay.

Club Leaders will take children into the playground (near the Hex) at 4.30 to meet you, unless we have signed permission given in the notes section at the time of booking to say your child is allowed to walk home alone.

If you are not there to collect them, children will be taken to the school office who will contact you. If your child cannot attend their club, for whatever reason, please notify the school office in advance in order that we comply with our safeguarding policy

If a club has to be cancelled we will send a message via School Ping to let you know and, if necessary, we will keep your child by the school office until they can be collected. Please impress upon your child the importance of attending a club once they have signed up for it as they may be taking a space that others could fill and we (and you), need to know where they are at all times. For the same reason, children must stay at their club until the end.

If for any reason your child is unable to attend please let the office know as registers of attendance are kept and we need to know your child is safe.

Please make a note of the dates that the clubs run on your calendars/diaries as external clubs generally run for more weeks than school clubs.

EXTERNAL CLUBS: Please refer to the school website and individual club fliers for information on the external club providers

Thank you for your continued support of our school clubs.